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Dear Ms. Maier, 
The Association of Washington Healthcare Plans (AWHP) appreciates the opportunity to 
comment on the rulemaking for accessing and receiving health care services and benefits 
(R 2022-03). 
While the legislation authorized the Office of the Insurance Commissioner (OIC) to engage 
in rulemaking, AWHP does not see an immediate need for rules to implement HB 1651 and 
E2SSB 5702. Our member plans indicated that they do not require further clarification or 
guidance to implement or comply with the requirements in those bills. 
Thank you again for the opportunity to provide input. 
Kelly Tower | Operations Manager 
ASSOCIATION OF WASHINGTON HEALTHCARE PLANS 

111 21st Avenue SW, Olympia, WA 98501 
c: 206.992.5661 (call/text) 
o: 360.524.3060 (call/text) 
e: Kelly.Tower@wahealthcareplans.org 
IMPORTANT NOTICE TO RECIPIENT: This email is meant only for the intended recipient of the 
transmission. In addition, this email may be a communication that is privileged by law. If you 
received this email in error, any review, use, disclosure, distribution, or copying of this email is 
strictly prohibited. Please notify us immediately of the error by return email, and please delete this 
email from your system. Thank you for your cooperation. 
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